
 

Call for Nominations for Division President-Elect 
 

Dear members of Division 8: 
 
In 2020 you as our members will have the opportunity to nominate and elect 

a new president who will assume the presidency of Division 8 at the end of 
the International Congress of Applied Psychology (ICAP) to be held in Beijing 
on July 24-29, 2022. We thus invite all our members in good standing to 

nominate eligible candidates for becoming president-elect. You will find the 
criteria for eligibility as well as all required documents on our divisional 
webpage: https://iaapsy.org/divisions/division8/ 

 
 
The nominations and all supporting documents must be submitted by e-

mail directly to the Secretary of the Division Elections Committee 
(Ygan@pku.edu.cn) with c.c. to the Chair of the Division Elections 
Committee (urte.scholz@psychologie.uzh.ch) before 11:59 PM (New York 

City time) on the 30th of June 2020. 
We are looking forward to receiving your nominations. 

Urte Scholz 

Chair of the Division Elections Committee 
Past President of IAAP Division 8 
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